
The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups.  It is the policy of the Beaverton School 
District that there will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion, 

 gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status, 
 genetic information or disability in any educational programs, activities or employment. 

  
 

WE EXPECT EXCELLENCE WE INNOVATE WE EMBRACE EQUITY WE COLLABORATE

 
 

 
SCHOOL BOARD PRESENTATIONS 

 
 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
The School Board has requested to hear regular reports highlighting school goals, 
successes and demographic profile.  The School Board will hear from two schools at 
each School Board Business Meeting.   
 
The principal will submit a written report as well as present a 3 – 4 minute 
presentation that expands on the highlights of the report. 
 
The schools reporting this month are: 
 

• Barnes Elementary – Veronica Jones 
• Bonny Slope – Janet Maza 

BOARD MEETING DATE 
November 16, 2015 




